
 
 
Public Hearing on Proposed Haymarket Town Charter Update 
 
 
On Tuesday, September 6, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., the Haymarket Town Council will hold a public 
hearing with respect to a proposed Town Charter update. At this public hearing, the citizens of 
Haymarket shall have an opportunity to be heard to determine if they desire that the Town Council 
request the General Assembly to amend the Town’s existing charter. The current charter was 
adopted in 1950 and includes revisions through 1972. The proposed amendments to the Town’s 
charter accomplish the following: 1) changing the election dates from May to November, and 2) 
deletion of obsolete provisions. Visit www.townofhaymrket.org for a full copy of the proposed 
charter amendments and a redline comparing the existing charter and the proposed amendments to 
the charter.  
 
This public hearing will be held at Town Hall, 15000 Washington Street, Suite 100, Haymarket, 
Virginia. This building is believed to be accessible to persons with mobility disabilities. Any 
questions regarding access to this public hearing should be directed to the Clerk of Council, Kim 
Henry, at khenry@townofhaymarket.org or (703) 753-2600 ext. 205.  
 
 
 
Please run one time Thursday, August 25th 
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